

F.A.O Mr Keith Bloomfield Kirklees Metropolitan Council Civic Centre Huddersfield



Dear Keith

Re: Queensgate Highway Improvements

I can confirm that the University is fully supportive and welcomes the highways improvement scheme adjacent to its Queensgate Campus and also throughout the town.

The University has led the urban generation of the town around its vibrant campus. However, the town centre and the infrastructure linking public transport, leisure and retail facilities with the University is in great need of regeneration.

The focus on highways improvements along Queensgate to create a more pedestrian friendly area is particularly welcome. From new street furniture to landscaped areas the changes planned will help create an attractive, safe, vibrant and welcoming environment for all.

Yours Sincerely

Colin Blair

MBE MSc CEng FCIBSE

Director of Estates and Facilities

Estates and Facilities



